# September 27<sup>th</sup> Meeting Minutes

Vanya, Leslie & Eric (absent)

### Courtney (Chair)

- Proposed voting in a 3<sup>rd</sup> social coordinator for the two terms to replace Cassie after the fall term; removes need for Xmas party committee
- All voted in favour

### Amanda (Co-Chair & Alumni Rep)

• Thinking about making a newsletter/bulletin about where past grads are

### Jordan (Sports)

- Intramurals, 3 teams on the go: waterpolo, volleyball & dodgeball
- BEWICS is the next big thing and that is Dec/Jan

#### Alex & Jared (SGPS)

• New mental health initiative, Jared has cards for it

### Danielle & Cassie (Social)

No updates

### James (Staff & Faculty)

• Nothing much discussed, proposing a new Undergrad course Biology 203

## Deni & Desmond (Academic)

- Waiting to hear about a date from Bob for Grad Student research day
- Chris says the money is there for it
- Will send an email recruiting committee members
- Moodle started back up will send a SPAM email about it

#### Sarah (RTP)

- Renewing adjuncts
- Ian Chin Sang up for promotion (will email grad students for feedback)
- CRC position closed, are going to try to broaden the description
- Will advertise for someone to sit on search committee should it proceed